

Taster Session

Dear Prospective Fencer,

We are delighted that you are showing an interest in learning to fence and would like to try it at one of our Taster Sessions.

We are sorry that we have no group Taster Sessions planned at the moment but we may be able to offer you an individual Taster with one of our coaches. Please e-mail us at courses@wellesbourneswordclub.co.uk and we will contact you.

May we ask you to keep an eye on our website and if you don't hear from us soon after any date has been published (or if you have any other questions in the meantime) please contact any one of the committee via the Contact links on our website.

Yours sincerely,

Wellesbourne Sword Club